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Dear	Year	6	Parents,	 	 	 	 16th	March	2016	
	
On	Thursday	24th	March,	the	last	day	of	term,	we	will	be	doing	a	
short	field	trip	around	the	local	area.	We	will	be	investigating	
changes	in	land	use	i.e.	how	our	local	area	has	changed	since	the	
1930s	and	even	earlier.		
	
Please	ensure	that	your	child	comes	to	school	with	a	water	bottle	
and	an	appropriate	coat	for	the	weather.				
	
Thanks	for	your	help,	
	
Miss	Joyce	

	
	

ST.	MARY’S	PRIMARY	SCHOOL,	ISLEWORTH	
	
	

	
	

	
	
	
Dear	Year	6	Parents,	 	 	 	 16th	March	2016	
	
On	Thursday	24th	March,	the	last	day	of	term,	we	will	be	doing	a	
short	field	trip	around	the	local	area.	We	will	be	investigating	
changes	in	land	use	i.e.	how	our	local	area	has	changed	since	the	
1930s	and	even	earlier.		
	
Please	ensure	that	your	child	comes	to	school	with	a	water	bottle	
and	an	appropriate	coat	for	the	weather.				
	
Thanks	for	your	help,	
	
Miss	Joyce	
	
	


